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  Youth Webinar Explores UN Sustainable Goals 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—UPF co-sponsored a webinar 
on “The Role of Youth in the UN Sustainable 
Development Agenda.”  
 

  

  

  

  The Kyoto Declaration: Next Steps for Civil Society and Faith-
Based Organizations 

 
 
New York, United States—On April 21, 2021, 
the Coalition of Faith-Based Organizations 
hosted a webinar on “The UNODC Crime 
Congress—The Kyoto Declaration: Next Steps 
for Civil Society and Faith-
Based Organizations.”  

 

  

  

  

  YSP-Congo Discusses Women in Leadership 
 
 
Congo Brazzaville—The Congo Brazzaville 
chapter of Youth and Students for Peace held its 
first edition of a “Responsibility Forum” on the 
theme: "Female Leadership: For an Egalitarian 
Future in the World of Covid-
19."  

 

  

  

  

  South America Webinar on Korea Attracts Over 1,000 Viewers 
 
 
South America—On March 31, 2021, UPF-
South America held an International Leadership 
Conference (ILC) on the following topic: “The 
Reunification of Korea as a Basis for World 
Peace.”  
 

  

  

  



 

 

  Northeast Asia Peace Initiative Virtual Conference Attracts Over 
13,000 Viewers 

 
 
Bangkok, Thailand—UPF-Southeast Asia and 
the IAAP-Asia Pacific convened the Northeast 
Asia Peace Initiative Virtual Conference on the 
theme, “Towards Peaceful Reunification of the 
Korean Peninsula: Academic and Cultural 

Perspectives.”  
 

  

  

  

  Israel Holds First Rally of Hope 
 
 
Jerusalem, Israel—Contributions of medical 
professionals and others during the COVID 
pandemic were recognized.  
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

APR 26: UPF-UK's IAPD webinar - Toward an Undersea 

Tunnel Connecting Japan and Korea 

APR 26: UPF-CA-IAAP-The Responsibility of 

Academicians for Peace and Development 

APR 27: WCLC - Building a Unified Global Community: The Responsibility of 

Young Clergy 

APR 28: ILC2021 - Toward Peaceful Reunification on the Korean Peninsula 

APR 30: UPF-EUME-IMAP - The Role of the Media in Contributing to Peace 

on the Korean Peninsula 

MAY 2: 6th Rally of Hope 

MAY 28: Webinar Co-hosts: Coalition of Faith-Based Organizations and Al-

Liqa Center, Jerusalem 

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         




